
 

 

 

 

It is my honor to greet our honored guests, school officials, parents, and students, a pleasant and 

productive day. 

 

Several years had passed since we have started this collaboration. As I render my short message in 

today’s event, I could not help but be overwhelmed with happiness and gratefulness because, despite 

these past years of adversaries, we still find ways to stay in contact with each other. We would 

always be grateful to all the officers and personnel behind this bond between us, which only gets 

stronger through the years. Now that the air is clear again and the skies are once more opened, we are 

very much in synch in extending our invitation for you to visit us here in the Philippines. 

 

Let me reiterate our wish to be your partner in education. Now that physical togetherness is again 

possible, we assure you that you can count on us in your quest for knowledge, as we count on you or 

our quest for such. Be it in research and development, cultural linkage or English language, we are 

always ready and willing to give you our service. 

 

As I have mentioned the last time, we grow bigger in number every year, and we become more and 

more aggressive in reaching our goals for internalization. For such a goal, we believe that our 

partnership is a strong foundation. You are one of the inspirations that we have in reaching our goal! 

As I end, let me thank you once again for always considering us and making us a part of your 

activities like this one. So without much ado, let me close this message with the biggest and warmest 

congratulations for this year’s spring opening. 

Aregatou gozaimasu. 

 

Dr. Florecelita G. Zamora  

School Director, silay Institute  
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